

	<p>showing the range of proposed sites within each settlement area.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • A few small sites remain to be assessed • Proposal by RC to "red" rate sites within the Conservation Area was accepted unanimously • PS to ask CBC to send a checklist compilation of CBC Strategic Policies against which we can check sites • SB proposed we ask Alison Eardley to prepare us for the management of the public events and lead the events on our behalf. Agreed unanimously. • PS to find out Alison's availability for training and event attendance <p>Water:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Changes currently being made in light of suggested amendments from Anglia Water, CBC expert and Alison Eardley. <p>Heritage:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Report and appendix now delivered. To be considered by Project team and then to Writing Group for draft policies and projects. <p>Environment:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Report still being drafted <p>Business:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Report in progress, broadband and questionnaire data being collated. <p>Getting About:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • PS had requested a meeting with P3, currently being organised. <p>Community Facilities:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Report now delivered. To be considered by Project team and then to Writing Group for draft policies and projects. 	<p>Agreed PS</p> <p>Agreed PS</p> <p>DM</p>
8	<p>AOB</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1 The Chair thanked RC and SB for their commitment and ability to pick up things that needed doing at short notice. 2 PS announced that he was not able to be actively involved in NP project after 31.10.16 	
9	<p>Dates and time of next 2 meetings 11.08.16 ,07.09.16</p>	